



CAMP KINTAIL COVID-19 UPDATES

March 13, 2020

3:42 PM

Dear friends,

The world has certainly turned upside down in the last 24 hours for families in Ontario. Like all families, Johnathon and I have had to change our plans and consider the health of our family. We know that you may be doing the same. At the moment, we are still planning on offering the March Break Family Retreat, but we know that the situation may change in the next day or so.

The health and safety of our campers, guests, and staff is paramount. We have been in touch with Huron Perth Public Health and, currently, they feel it is not necessary to cancel our retreats, including the March Break Family Retreat. This is a small retreat, with 23 participants, so the risk of infection is low, especially as numbers of those infected in Ontario remains low. We do understand that some families may not want to attend, and if you need to cancel, we will return your full registration fee. It is important that each person do what is best for themselves and their families.

Before your arrival, the Nest will be thoroughly cleaned and sanitized. Throughout the weekend, staff will be doing extra sanitizing of “high-touch” areas including bathrooms, door handles, railings, and all food serving areas. If you have any concerns, please don’t hesitate to speak to any Kintail staff and they will direct you to the person who can help you out.

We do ask that if you have a cough, fever, or any symptom of COVID-19, please stay home to get well.

There will be another letter to follow, that contains all the details about the retreat. We will keep everyone updated if the situation changes again.

Peace,

Rev. Theresa McDonald-Lee & Johnathon Lee

Executive Directors



CAMP KINTAIL COVID-19 UPDATES
